How do | add the new COVID19 MBS items?
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The new MBS file (March 13) contains the new COVID19 items. The process for importing the new item numbers
(which will also update the MBS schedules) is outlined in the following online guide:

https://careright.knowledgeowl.com/help/qrg-updating-mbs-rates

You will then need to follow the instructions in https://careright.knowledgeowl.com/help/adding-a-new-item-code to
add the requited items for billing.



